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60 YEARS OF GROWING TOGETHER IN

FAITH AND KNOWLEDGE

WHAT'S HAPPENING?
Another great week at St. Germaine! We had a beautiful prayer
service in remembrance of 9/11, there were videos and pictures
posted on Face Book, I hope you were able to see them. Thank
you to Mrs. Grammatico and the eighth graders for their hard
work.

From the sounds of things in the office it might be a record
breaking sale for mums and Morley this year! Remember all order
forms are due in the office by Tuesday the 19th. Helpers are going
to be needed to sort mums when the truck arrives. Stay tuned for information on this
volunteer activity.

As a reminder we do not have school on Monday, September 18th. Teachers have an in
service.

Please see attached flyers at the bottom from Men's Club for Horse Racing, Trivia Night
sponsored by the OLOH choir and a Regina bball clinic.

PARKING LOT PROTOCOL
I hate writing about the parking lot in my newsletter because I feel that we are all grown ups
and should know proper parking lot etiquette, but yet again I have received numerous emails
about parking lot problems.

Parking lots have moving cars in them and moving children. We all need to do our part to
make sure that the two never meet. That means making sure children aren't running through a
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PLEASE JOIN US FOR AN ICE
CREAM SOCIAL SEPTEMBER 22
Please join us in the Activity Center on Friday the 22nd from 5:30-
7 for some Wally's frozen custard and meet some new families!

TRIVIA NIGHT INFO!

parking lot unaccompanied and drivers are waiting until all children are safe before backing
out.

In the Activity Center (aka gym) parking lot there is one entrance and one exit. To quote a
great movie from the 80s, (Mr. Mom) you enter from the north (closest to the electronic sign)
and exit from the south (closest to the charity bin). If you do not, it causes a very large hiccup
and potential accident.

Pretty please let this be the last time I have to write this in an email by all following the
guidelines to help keep the kiddos safe and to allow the traffic to flow freely.

VIRTUS
As a reminder the AOD has mandated that all people who come in contact with students
during the school year take this course. Mrs. Latessa has already sent information taking this
online class. This is for every field trip, class party, volunteer, event, coach, etc. This must be
done if you took Protecting God's Children prior to 2020. There is no gray area on this, there is
a deadline if you don't meet it you cannot participate in any event with children present. Please
contact Mrs. Latessa regarding the information you need to log in.

8TH GRADE PARENTS- SAVE THE DATE TIME
CHANGE
8th grade parents, please save the date of September 19th at 5:00PM. We will have a meeting
in the social hall to discuss all things 8th grade and what you will need to know for this very
exciting year!
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NIGHT AT THE RACES INFO

BASKETBALL CLINIC

YEARBOOK PHOTOS
Now is a great time to start sending photos for the yearbook! The
more pictures you send the better our year book will be! Please
send all photos to Stgermaineyearbook@yahoo.com.
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HALF DAY 10/31 NO SACC- ALICE TRAINING
On Halloween you will notice that we have a half day. In our ongoing efforts to keep our
school community safe, all employees will be attending ALICE training in the afternoon of
Halloween. It is imperative that all adults on our campus are aware of how to identify and
prepare for an occasion. It is something we don't like to think about, but in this day and age we
have to. In order for all staff and faculty to be able to attend we will not be able to offer SACC
that afternoon. While I know as a working parent myself this is an inconvenience, it is a
necessity to help educate ourselves in the best way to keep our campus safe. Thank you for
your understanding and cooperation.

IMPORTANT DATES
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9/11 Patriot Day prayer service, students may wear red, white and blue
9/14 Charlie Brown Auditions
9/15 Pizza Day
9/15 Basketball forms due if you wish to play
9/18 NO school
9/19 Morley Candy and Mum orders are due
9/19-9/20 PreK Vision and Hearing testing
9/21 Bagel Day
9/22 Ice Cream Social 5:30-7 in the Activity Center
9/25 Picture Day- yes students can be out of uniform.

ENJOY YOUR WEEKEND WITH FAMILY!
Colleen Maciejewski

Facebook

HOW TO REACH US

If you have questions please contact the office at 586-771-
8090.

28250 Rockwood Street, St. Cl… cmaciejewski@stgermaine.org

586-771-8090 stgermaine.org
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